
KAMDHENU SKILL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

(A CSR Initiative of Kamdhenu Limited) 

KAMDHENU LIMITED proposes to provide Education and Medical facilities to the needy 

people of the Society for betterment of the Society at large for fulfillment of Company’s CSR

Obligation.

The total duration of the project shall not exceed 3 (three) years and the overall project cost 

shall not exceed INR 3 Crores. 

The Project shall be divided in two parts viz. (1) Education Wing and (2) Medical Wing 

EDUCATION WING 

An infrastructure facility shall be created with all necessary equipments and fittings and 

shall be maintained for providing education to school students, Computer education and 

other vocational training at a nominal fee just to cover operational expenses. In particular 

sewing and related training will be given to girls to promote women empowerment. 

Objective   : Promotion of education and economic development of economically 

backwards, like providing Computer education, vocational training 

and sewing and related training 

Area of operation    :   All over National Capital Region of Delhi  including  Bhiwadi and 

Gurugram. 

Activities  :   Imparting education to economically/physically challenged. 

  :  Computer education, Sewing training to girls/women for women 
empowerment at a very nominal cost. 

Period of Project    :    3 (three) years for promotion and complete operation and 

continuing the operation thereafter. 



MEDICAL WING 

A medical facility shall be created with all necessary equipments and fittings with trained 

manpower and shall be maintained for providing free medical treatment to the 

economically deprived.  

 Objective  :    Promotion of Health care including preventive health care. 

 Activities  :     Providing medical treatment including diagnosis and medicines at 

a very nominal cost to economically deprived. 

Period of Project   :  3 (three) years for promotion and complete operation and 

continuing the operation thereafter. 

Approved by CSR Committee and Board of Directors in their meeting held on 03rd of February, 2021.




